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Participants can enter a prize 
draw to win one of 6 x $100 gift 
voucher after completing the 
survey!

Researchers at Curtin University are evaluating the 
impact of the No Jab No Play legislation in Western 
Australia. This project is funded by the Department of 
Health.

Why is the study important?

• To understand the attitudes towards 
childhood vaccination

• To inform how the legislation has 
impacted enrolments in childcare 
centres and primary schools and 
healthcare providers in Western 
Australia.

Who can participate?
• Primary school principals/deputy principals/enrolment officers
• Early childcare educators/managers/coordinators managing 

enrolments
• Healthcare providers and/or nurse immunisers providing information 

and vaccinations to children

How can you help?

Complete a 10 minute survey by:
• Using the link
https://bit.ly/NJNPHCPEDU
OR
• scanning the QR code

https://bit.ly/NJNPHCPEDU

